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November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Fayre – Friday 29th November  2019 – 6pm-8pm 
 
 
This year, Keelby Primary Academy will be holding our popular Christmas Fayre 
on Friday 29th November 2019 
 
We will be running the usual popular stalls such as tombolas, raffle, cakes, cafe, 
lucky dip, wine and water, sweet bags etc  Year 6 will again be inventing their own 
games. We also have a variety of external stalls such as face painting, tattoos, 
community groups, and those selling Christmas gifts and other items. 
 
The success and popularity of the Fayre is largely due to the support we receive 
from parents, carers, and the larger community in terms of items and prizes that 
are donated. This year is no different and we once again are appealing to the 
generous nature of the Keelby community for donations of items/prizes from you.  
At the end of this letter are the items we require.  Donations can be sent into school 
at any time from the date of this letter until the day of the fayre but we would request 
that cakes are not forwarded until after Wednesday 26th  November 2019 to avoid 
problems with storage.  Whilst we realise donations cannot be made for all stalls, 
anything you can provide is of great help and is much appreciated. 
 
Father Christmas himself will be attending the Fayre to meet the children in his 
Grotto, offering an early Christmas present and listening to requests for extra 
Christmas gifts. A letter detailing more information about this, along with how to 
request a letter from Father Christmas, will follow. 
 
There will also be refreshments available throughout the evening which can be 
enjoyed while listening to the school choir singing Christmas songs.  
 
As we are running a variety of stalls we do need a number of helpers to run 
the stalls so anyone is able to help out during the evening in any way, please 
pass your contact details to the School office or contact me direct. 
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Donation items required please: 
 
Chocolate Tombola – any chocolate items, small or large 
 
Christmas Tombola – general gifts (perfume, toiletry sets etc) 
 
Sweets/lollies -    small packs of haribos, large packs of haribos, 
lollipops, wrapped sweets, left over Halloween goodies. 
 
Wine & Water – bottles of wine and fruit shoots (or similar) and small 
bottles of water 
 
Lucky Dip – any small gift items (pencils, rubbers, hair decorations, 
cars, sweets etc) 
 
Cakes/Cafe – any cakes, homemade or shop bought, biscuits, crisps 
 
Teddies/ Cuddly toys-  pre-loved cuddly toys. Please ensure these are 
clean and in good condition 
 
Game prizes – play doh, large packs of pens/crayons, art activity sets, 
large bags of sweets, stationery sets, Chocolate Santas, haribo packs 
etc 
 
Raffle – please specifically mark that your donation is a raffle prize. If 
you work for a company who may be willing to donate a raffle prize 
please pass the details to the School office to enable us to send out 
our donation request letter. Raffle sponsors will feature on the Keelby 
Primary Academy PTFA Facebook page before and after the Fayre with 
details of the organisation and the prize they have supplied. 
 
I hope you will be able to give your support to the Christmas Fayre in any way you 
can and look forward to hopefully seeing you on the night. 
 
 
Sara Cropper 
PTFA Chairperson         
 


